
From: Kester, Tony
To: Rivers, Denise <riversd@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 1/24/2013 8:51:07 AM
Subject: RE: SSBG

Thanks for checking.

From: Rivers, Denise
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 5:52 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: SSBG

Liz Smith from DSS just called and said she spoke to her supervisor who had just come out of a budget meeting and 
said there is no SSBG funding available.

Denise W. Rivers, LMSW, CIRS
Deputy Director
Division for Community Living
Lt. Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-9939
www.scaccesshelp.org
www.aging.sc.gov
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